
 
 

DATE: June 25, 2020 
 

AGENDA ITEM # 6 

 
TO:    Public Arts Commission 
 
FROM:   Jon Maginot, Staff Liaison 
 
SUBJECT:   Musical Gambol 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Receive an update on Musical Gambol and discuss potential next steps 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The piece Musical Gambol was installed in Lincoln Park in 1991 and is owned by the City. The sculpture 
has fallen into disrepair over the years and is beginning to rust. 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
At the September 26, 2019 Public Arts Commission (PAC) meeting, the PAC voted to move forward 
with the deaccessioning of Musical Gambol.  Subsequent to that meeting, Commissioner Horine has 
begun exploring the potential of repairing the sculpture.


